Centre Elementary School
53 Winnacunnet Road
Hampton, NH 03842
(603) 926-8706
(603) 926-1177 Fax

Timothy J. Lannan, Principal
Jamie L. Hayward, Assistant Principal

August 15, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It’s hard to believe that the summer is winding down and the beginning of the 2022-2023 school year will
be here in just a few weeks! We would like to inform you of some important information for the start of this school
year. As you know, Centre School traditionally begins the school year with classroom orientation to give parents
and students a chance to meet their new teachers and to allow families to visit each student’s new classroom
together. Parents and guardians are invited to bring their children to Centre School for a brief visit on Orientation
Day, Monday, August 29.

Please plan to attend Orientation with your child for approximately one hour between the hours of 1:00 and
3:00. This will give you and your child the opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and be oriented to Centre
School. To give you and your child some specific time to meet and talk with the teacher we would suggest having
families with the last names A-L drop in anytime between the hours of 1:00-2:00 and families with the last names
M-Z drop in anytime between the hours of 2:00-3:00. (Times are just a suggestion, if the other time works better
for you, by all means come then.) Bus information, snack and milk information, and curriculum information will
be provided by teachers as part of the orientation. The Centre School web site hitps://centre-school.sau90.ore
contains information about our school program.

If you have been notified of missing paperwork, please be sure to deliver any needed medical documentation
such as immunization and physical exam to the Health Office. Birth certificate and medical documentation must be
received to enable your child to begin classes on Tuesday, August 30. Bus routes will be posted on our school
website and be available in the classrooms at orientation. Classes will begin on Tuesday, August 30. Students
may arrive between 8:20 and 8:30 AM. Dismissal time is 2:55 PM.

Please call Centre School, 926-8706, if you have any questions. The school office is open all summer, but
sometimes Mrs. Liebenow, School Secretary or the Principal and Assistant Principal may be in other parts of the
school. You are welcome to leave a voicemail message for Mrs. Liebenow and she will return your call. All of the
Centre School staff look forward to meeting with you at Orientation on Monday, August 29.

Sincerely,
Timothy Lannan, Principal
Jamie Hayward, Assistant Principal

Upcoming Events

Monday, Aug. 29 — Orientation for ALL students (Pre-K through Gr. 2) 1:00-3:00 PM
Tuesday, Aug. 30 — First day of classes Grades K, 1 & 2

Tuesday, Aug. 30 - Boo Hoo Breakfast (Kindergarten parents only) 8:45 AM Centre Cafe
Friday, Sept. 2 - Monday, Sept. 5 — No School — Labor Day Weekend

Tuesday, Sept. 6 — First day Pre-School classes

Tuesday, Sept. 13 — School Board Mtg. 6:00 PM

Tuesday, Sept. 20 — Evening Open House

Wednesday, Sept. 21 - NO SCHOOL - In-Service Day

Thursday, Sept. 22 — School Picture Day




